
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice of Vacancy to serve on the 
 Uintah County Board of Adjustments 

 
 
The Uintah County Board of Adjustments has one (1) vacancy to be appointed by the 
Uintah County Commission for a four (4) year term. 
 
Those on the Board will have appeal authority that may grant variance to County Zoning 
Ordinances. 
 
To be a member of the Board, an individual has to be a qualified elector in Uintah 
County.  Interest and expertise in the County Zoning Ordinances will be given weighted 
consideration in these appointments. All relevant qualifications for appointment should 
be explained in the request.  
  
Letters of request for consideration for appointment (available at www.co.uintah.ut.us), 
and resumes, should be submitted personally, faxed, or emailed to the Uintah County 
Commission, 152 E, 100 N, Vernal, Utah, during regular business hours from 8:00 AM 
to 5:00 PM.  Fax: 435-781-5384.  Email: edaley@uintah.utah.gov. 
 
The deadline to submit the request for consideration shall be Wednesday, December  
7, 2016, at 5:00 PM.   
 
The Uintah County Commission will consider each request.  
 
Board appointment will be made in a regular scheduled Commission Meeting.  
 

Posted this 22snd day of November, 2016 
 

Ellen Daley 
Administrative Assistant 

Uintah County Commission 


